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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

AUSTRALIAN CRIME COMMISSION 

Question No. 13 

Senator Crossin asked the following questions at the hearing on 16 October 2012: 

 
CHAIR: Mr Lawler, a report from the ACC and the AIC earlier this year indicated that more than 2½ thousand 

Australians may have lost more than $113 million to serious and organised investment fraud in the last five years. 

Can you tell us what is happening to educate people about the risks of this type of fraud? 

Mr Lawler: …One of the things that you may be aware of is that for the first in Australia's history, to my 

knowledge, there has been a mail-out to every household in Australia. That was a partnership done through the 

ACC board but with Australia Post as a strong supporter. Commissioners of police, the head of ASIC, Mr Greg 

Metcalf, myself and Ahmed Fahour from Australia Post jointly co-signed a letter out to residents to alert them to 

the risk. 

… 

CHAIR: Can I take you back to your answer about organised investment fraud. Perhaps I might get you to 

provide this committee with a copy of that letter you sent to every household so that we have it on our records as a 

committee. Would that be all right?  

Mr Lawler: Certainly. 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

 

The letters are attached for the Committee’s records.
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